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Letter to the editor 
 
 
Dear editor, 
 
It was a pleasure reading April- June 2003 issue of KUMJ. I would like to congratulate 
the team for bringing out the second issue of the journal with some very relevant articles.  
 
I feel the articles on Hepatitis c virus and needle stick injuries are especially useful for all 
the healthcare providers and give us much-needed stimulus for preventive practices. 
 
However, I would like to suggest you to kindly consider improving the quality of 
presentation and editing, as I can see several shortcomings in the article on Hysterectomy 
and some others.   
 
There is a tendency for the medical journals in Nepal to compete with each other for high 
quality articles, which are so few in number, or to publish articles of poor quality to keep 
the publication regular. I feel it would be appropriate and timely if all the editorial teams 
come to a common understanding and work towards getting at least one journal from 
Nepal to be indexed. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
 
 
Dr. Sudha Sharma 
Senior Consultant Obstetrician and Gynaecologist 
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